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October 27, 2016 
 
 
 
Evergreen Hospice, 633009 
C/O Janis Meredith-Kelterborn   jmeridith@aol.com 
Evergreen Hospice 
6510 Town Center Drive, Suite F 
Clarkston, MI  48346-4822 
 
SUBJECT:  State Licensure Survey Findings for Evergreen Hospice 
 
Dear Janis Meredith-Kelterborn: 
 
An annual state licensure survey was completed on October 4, 2016 at Evergreen Hospice, 
pursuant to Rule 325.13204. Michigan Compiled Laws (MCL), specifically MCL 333.21411, 
requires a hospice or hospice residence to be licensed. 
 
Participants included: 
Janis Meredith-Kelterborn, Administrator 
Marian Clore, Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
 
Based on the state licensure survey findings, the department has determined that Evergreen 
Hospice is in substantial compliance with the requirements of the code and rules, specifically 
MCL 333.21401 through MCL 333.21421 and/or the Michigan Administrative Rules for Hospice 
R325.13101 through R325.13543.  
 

 
 
Marian Beck Clore, RN, BSN, Surveyor 
Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
State Licensing Section 
clorem1@michigan.gov  

     (P): 517-897-5929 
     (F): 517-241-3354 
 


